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6th April 2022


Dear Parents/Carers,


We are sharing some sad news with you that Mr Baker will be leaving Sir Bobby Robson School at Easter, after almost 2 years with us. He is moving for personal reasons as he is relocating. We hope you join us all in wishing him well for his future career and thank him for his hard work at Sir Bobby Robson School.  

After a longer than planned recruitment window we have been lucky enough to appoint Miss Helen English as the new class teacher. Helen will join us after Easter and brings with her a wealth of knowledge in education and special educational needs experience. She will fit in well at Sir Bobby Robson School.

We realised this will have significant impact on the pupils and they have been informed today. We will continue to support them and please be assured their current TAs will remain in place to help with the transition. 

Please feel free to message me should you have any questions.

Thank you for your continued support.

Kind Regards



Mr Adam Dabin

Headteacher
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